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From: John Langham 
Sent: 24 May 2024 14:38
To: Consultations
Subject: I object to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm, Whitstable
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Dear Canterbury City Council 
 
I object in the strongest terms to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm, for these reasons: 
 
a)    This is yet another development of a greenfield site in the Whitstable area in recent years. Our open 
spaces are being eaten up, never to return 
 
b)    The current infrastructure provision (schools, sewage, medical centres, swimming pools, recreation, 
parking etc) are clearly insufficient for the existing population, let alone the estates currently under 
construction, let alone (squared!) the proposed developments  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
John Langham  

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  




